
 

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov> 

New MIRC Comment 
1 message 

 Mon,  Oct 14, 2013 at 6:50 PM 
Reply-To: 
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Last Name - Austin 
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Comment - Please expand Medicaid in Virginia for all the hard working people like me who just don't make 
enough money to afford insurance. I will be 49 in November and haven't had a real physical exam in two 
decades. I have been plagued with terrible stomach problems (possibly my gall bladder) off and on for over 
five years and have been afraid to have it checked properly, as I would be ruined financially with only one 
large doctor bill. I, like many hard working Virginians, live paycheck to paycheck. I worry about what would 
happen if I became very sick. I also worry that any serious illness that could come my way, could've been 
prevented with routine check ups. How tragic would that be for my family and many others? Please find it in 
your humanity to help those of us who work hard every day. Sincerely, Elizabeth Austin Elizabeth Austin
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